

PANTHER ACADEMY



634 North Mulberry Street • Elizabethtown, KY 42701 Phone (270) 765-3007 • Fax (270) 769-3620 • kelly.graham@etown.kyschools.us

Kelly Graham, Principal

April 30, 2015

Dear Superintendent Ballard:

It is my recommendation after careful consideration and required evaluations per policy 09.121 that Bree Britson be allowed for early entry into Kindergarten for the 2015-2016 school year.

If you have any concerns or questions please let me know.

Yours in Education,

Kelly Lhaham
Principal